
 

 
1 December 2006 

 
Conservation Unit  
Botanical Society of South Africa 
Private Bag X10 
Claremont 
7735 
 
Attention: Charl de Villiers 
 
CONSIDERATION OF STAKEHOLDER COMMENTS AND BIODIVERSITY BY 
THE EIA PROCESS FOR THE ESKOM KUDU INTEGRATION PROJECT 
(SEF Project code: 6041) 
 
Dear Mr De Villiers  
 
Your letter regarding the above dated 22 November 2006 (received by e-mail on 23 
November) refers. 
 
We would like to thank you for your letter and the concerns expressed therein 
regarding the documentation of the public participation process and the information 
contained in and approach to the botanical specialist report. We are currently 
considering these comments and will revert to you with a formal response in due 
course.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Reuben Heydenrych 
For Strategic Environmental Focus (Pty) Ltd. 


